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X.C.BSir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

•»• «

Dear Sir Arthurs

It was with the greatest pleasure 
that I heard from Mr. Macicinnon that you will addr°,:>3 
the graduates at the annual graduates’ Smoker, which 
the Montreal Branch Society is holding in the McGill 
Union on Thursday, February 11th.

I
We look forward to a very 

successful evening, especially as we are inviting 
the members of the graduating classes to be our guests

This will afford a pleasant meansfor the evening, 
for them to meet the graduates.

The programme promises to be 
You will no doubt have seen thevery entertaining, 

copy I left with Mrs. McMurray last week.

Enclosed I am sending you 
a complimentary ticket to the Smoker.

Faithfully yours,

Executive SecretaryGJW


